
To whom this may concern, 
  
I would like to give my opinion on the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 
2009. I feel consumers should have the right to choose when to buy palm oil products or not. Many 
Australian's would want to help out the orang-utan population by consuming foods that are made from 
environmentally sustainable palm oil and not destroying habitat as it is made. Personally if I knew 
what foods contained the bad palm oils I would avoid them I favour for the products containing the 
good palm oils. 
  
Please take into consideration what I have said. 
  
Mackenzie Scott 
  
Age 14 
  
 


